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From: Liebster, Jack 
Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2014 1:23 AM
To: Kevin.Kahn@coastal.ca.gov
Cc: Drumm, Kristin; Gimmler, Christine; Scholl, Steven
Subject: Partial response to CCC 1-29-2014 Filing Letter#2

Hi Kevin,
As I mentioned, we are sending you the information requested in your second filing letter of 1/29/14 as we are able to prepare it.

Attached are the cross-out/underline comparison for the Env. Hazard policies. These are arranged in the order of the LCPA numbering, since there are many new policies for which there are no comparable policies in certified Units 1 and 2.

Also attached is information related to your question 3 re Place and Parcel-Specific Policies.

I hope to get you the BIO policies in the crossout format soon,
Thanks
Jack

